

Treasure Talk

The Monthly Newsletter of The Central Florida Metal Detecting Club

January 2021

THECFMDC.COM



Carolyn Yohannes:

From The President's Desk

2020 is officially over and we are into 2021! Things have been crazy for everyone and club activities have been affected because of the issues in the world with Covid-19. All of us on the board have been trying to figure out some workarounds so that we can get back to the club activities. With that being said, 2021 is ALL ABOUT THE MEMBERS! All club hunts this year will be members only and we have some good things planned! Please make sure that your dues are paid and up to date by 2/12/2021 so that you can attend the first members only hunt. Remember if you paid for 2020, then that has rolled over to cover your dues for 2021.

We will resume our virtual club meetings via Facebook live. We will put up a post where you can add pics of your finds and we will include them on the live broadcast. If you do not have access to Facebook and want to show off your finds, then you can email them to me directly at cfmdcfinds@gmail.com and I will be sure to show them off! Our first live Facebook meeting will be on 1/15/2021 at 8 pm EST.

We will have a members only hunt on 2/13/2021 at 10 am at the church property. Be prepared to have fun! This will be a Valentine's day themed hunt and we will have lunch provided for everyone. We will take nominations for club officers at the hunt as well.

Club hunts is something that we want to make really fun this year so our focus this year is on non-seeded hunts. We have several large properties that we are working trying to set up for the members. This newsletter is a little late because we were trying to confirm one for January but have not been able to nail down the dates. If I can get a date for January, I will have a follow up email sent out.

As far as our annual hunt, the Central Florida Sunshine Silver and Relic Hunt this year, there are going to be some changes. Since these events take months to plan and we still cannot make a reservation at Moss Park, we will be changing the event this year. We are going to have the hunt at the church property. I am firming up dates, but I will follow up with the date as soon as it is confirmed. We will be refunding all of the hunt fees from last year's entry fee and starting over with sign-ups. This hunt will be \$50 to attend and will be for club members only. We will have some great prizes! We have a ton of silver and relics and you will not

want to miss this hunt! Once we confirm the date, we will put the sign-ups online.

We still do not have access to the church to hold our monthly meetings so for now, we just have to sit tight and wait. We will do our best to have fun and make this year ALL about our members!

I look forward to seeing everyone soon!

-Carolyn

